
 

 

23 April 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We hope this letter finds you and your loved ones safe and well during these trying times.  

Amidst this uncertainty, we are delighted to share some positive news and officially 

announce that following a recent Ofsted Inspection, Humphrey Perkins is now rated 

‘Good’.   

The recent ranking is two grades higher than our previous inspection. This fantastic result, in 

such a short space of time, is a credit to our incredible students, staff, parents and wider 

Humphrey Perkins community, who continue to strengthen and encourage us as we 

progress.   

We’re particularly proud that the report highlighted our students’ drive and determination 

to do and achieve well, with the support of our “ambitious curriculum” and passionate 

teachers. It noted our dedication to the 4 R’s in developing active citizens of tomorrow 

and that students are well-equipped to “develop the skills to be successful in life”; a belief 

that is not only at the core of everything we do, but also a pledge to our students and 

future citizens of the world that we will strive to fulfil.   

We’re also pleased by the recognition that those in our wonderful community have 

“grown in confidence” with us, in an odd time where supporting one another has never 

been more paramount.   

While celebrating this progress, as part of the Lionheart Academies Trust, we relentlessly 

strive for betterment and excellence and know that we can always do more. We’re 

excited for you to join us on our journey to ‘Outstanding’.   

From our very proud Humphrey Perkins family to yours, we wish you safe and well at this 

time.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Piper-Gale                                                                Mrs D Bartram 

Executive Principal                                                           Associate Principal 


